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Dear College Family,

As we anticipate the spring semester, we wanted to provide an update on the college plans
in light of the pandemic. COVID cases throughout the United States are rising and Florida is
among those rising dramatically. However, we plan at this time to resume in-class, face to
face learning for the spring semester according to the previously posted schedule. We
believe that we have the appropriate measures in place to provide a safe learning
experience. When you arrive you will be required to answer some diagnostic questions
related to your exposure to the virus. This is similar to the procedure we used at the
beginning of the fall semester. As always, we will continue to follow CDC recommendations
and update our policies to reflect their advice.

Practicing appropriate safety measures will assist us in keeping the spread of the virus low
on our campus. 1) Be alert for symptoms. 2) Take your temperature and follow CDC
guidance if you have symptoms. 3) If you have symptoms, stay home and alert your
supervisor. 4) If you have not been vaccinated, we recommend that you consider getting it
and we strongly recommend you wear a mask while indoors on campus to protect yourself.
5) Practice social distancing at all times when possible. 6) Wash your hands often with soap
and water.

Our goal is to keep students on campus and in class face to face. The spread of the virus
will determine if this will be possible for us. All of us need to do our part to protect
ourselves and others by practicing the recommendations of medical professionals.

Looking forward to seeing you grow in the grace and the knowledge of our Lord Jesus
Christ this new semester,

Mark T. O’Farrell
President
Trinity College of Florida




